

Welcome and welcome back



Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to invite you for a brew in Grantley Park on Tuesday 8th September as soon as you have dropped off your children at 8.40am or 8.50am.



For our new parents, with children starting in Class 1, we would like to welcome you and for all our other lovely parents we would like to welcome you back.



It is still a very strange time and there are still many rules and regulations in place to help keep us safe so, this year, we are asking if you think you might pop along, could you let us know. Email joharrison48@hotmail.co.uk.



We hope you have all had a lovely summer and everyone has a fabulous first week back at school.



Love from,

Friends of Fountains School



